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PUC is a letter at page 129 ./, preferred by the Deputy Director

(Tribal Health), A&N Administration, Port Blair. A request has been made
for arrangements for the transit of two Iesource persons of the All India
Institute of Hygiene and Public Health, Calcufta, to impart Health and
Nutritional training in detail to the composite team me bers from 6.8.2002.

Here it is to mention that two phases of Jarawa study had already
been undertaken and the 3™ and final phase is to commence from 10" of

Aungust 2002,,Anjnmmnﬁ¥e.msehng=.washeld on 17.7.2002 at Marine Hill
Circuit House in presence of Shri K.B. Saxena, member, Expert Committee
on Jarawa cqnstitqt%d by Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt. of India, wherein

Prof. Indira Chakravarty had stated that 2 technical staff would be deputed
from AITH&PH to impart the training.

- “Jt-was decided in the Expert Committee meeting held on 6.11.2001

that the expendityre incurred on the Jarawa study would be borne by

Hence it is proposed that we may procure tickets from ANIDCO

Jtd. and send the same to ATTH&PH by speed post on confirmation of the
name of the two staff.
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